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JANIS IAN/LIVINGSTON TAYLOR PERFORMANCE AT THE SHELDON POSTPONED  

 

ST. LOUIS - The Janis Ian/Livingston Taylor concert scheduled for Wednesday, May 25 at 8 p.m. at The 

Sheldon has been postponed. A new date is in the works, but not yet solidified.  

 

Ian has been diagnosed with a severe case of laryngitis, and on doctor’s orders must rest her voice.  

 

Ticket buyers will be contacted with their options for retaining or refunding their tickets.  

 

For more information, please call 314.533.9900 or e-mail marketing@thesheldon.org.  
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